
Glencross 
Mennonite Church 

Box 1719 Morden, MB  R6M 1B5 PH:822-3864 

www.glencrosschurch.com 

In the Community: 
� Steinbach Bible College invites all levels of golfers to participate in their 

4th Annual Golf Tournament, June 3, 2014, 8:00 a.m.  Registration 

deadline is May 23rd.  Register online at SBCollege.ca or call 204-326-

6451.  See poster and brochures for more information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9:30 am Sunday School        10:40 am Worship Service 

Morning Worship Service May 25, 2014 
Rio Grande Bible Institute, Edinburg, Texas-presents the touring students from 
RGBI, Texas, the ECHOES.  They will be accompanied by staff personnel-Bob 

and Barb Kracht. 
PLACE: Morden EMMC, May 27 @ 630pm-banquet. 

RSVP by May 25
th
, Contacts: Lydia 204-325-7667, Dolores 204-324-8432, 

EMMC Church 204-822-4388 

Pembina Valley Pregnancy Care Centre's Annual BABY BOTTLE 
CAMPAIGN is on now! 
WHO:  You! 
WHAT:  a baby bottle 
HOW:  fill the baby bottle with cash or cheque 
WHEN:  bring back your baby bottle on or before Father's Day 
WHY: 
* we offer life-changing & life-giving hope 
* we take a stand for mercy, justice, hope, dignity, and life 
* partner with us so that we can carry out our mission: providing 
compassionate support for the emotional, spiritual and physical needs 
of anyone impacted by pregnancy 
All funds raised will be used for the ongoing services and programs 
provided by the Pregnancy Care Centre. 
If taking a bottle to fill, please sign your name on the sign-up sheet so we 
can better keep track of the bottles and their return. 
Questions?  Talk to Joyce Elias or Heather Dyck. 

 

Song Leader Ken Letkeman 

Pianist Rosemarie Friesen 

Electric Piano Heather Dyck 

Call to Worship Pete Peters 
Announcements & Offering 

Offertory Dorli Schultz 
Worship in Singing 

Special Number Glencross Quartet 
Baby Dedication 

Scripture Reading I Sam. 1:19-28 and I Sam. 2:18-21 

Message “Children who grow before Lord” 

Pastor Peter Redekopp 

Closing Song & Benediction 

Ready for a relaxing weekend of worship, good food & sessions that will deepen your 
faith? Come to Winkler Bible Camp for our 55+ Retreat on May30-June1.  Speaker is 
Don Thiessen.  For more information, or to register, call the camp @ (204)325-9519 or 
visit our website www.winklerbiblecamp.com 

Looking for some fun, family & fellowship?  Come to Winkler Bible Camp 

on June 1 for Family Day!  This is an open house day where you can 

participate in all of our activities for free!  Activities will open @2pm with a free 
barbeque @530.  No registration required, just show up!  For more information, 
call the camp @ (204)325-9519 or visit our website www.winklerbiblecamp.com 

Winkler Bible Camp has had quite a few volunteers to help put up drywall and it is looking 
great in the new Dining Hall. There is still drywall to be put up though! We are still looking 
for some volunteers to help get the job done! If you are interested in helping out, please 

contact Dale at the camp. 204-325-9519 or dale@winklerbiblecamp.com 

27 I prayed for this child, and the LORD has granted me what I asked of 
him. 28 So now I give him to the LORD. For his whole life he will be 

given over to the LORD.” And he worshiped the LORD there. 

1Samuel 1:27-28 



This Week’s Events: 
 

→ Tues May 27th Mission board meeting @ church 7:30pm 
 

→ Wed May 28th Youth @ Glencross. 
7pm Youth worship practice  
7:30pm Bible study. 
Snack Tyler Friesen 

 

→ Next Sunday Wes Schellenberg 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministry Opportunity: 

SonWest Roundup VBS 

July 14-18, 2014 

VBS is an excellent opportunity to discover, use and develop your gifts-and 

make an eternal impact in the lives of children. Contact Anna Dyck at 822-

6268 or email jakeannadyck@gmail.com 

For the green thumbs at Glencross. The mission board is planning 
a Union Gospel giving month during Oct. For that month UGM will have 
a list of specific items that they are in need of & we will be asking for 
your help in providing some of the items. They will also accept any 
fresh garden produce that is available at that time. In preparation for 
this if you would be willing to grow an extra row of vegetables for this 
purpose plan & your garden accordingly.  We would then collect this 

during Oct & deliver it to UGM. This is an opportunity to exercise the gift 
of giving which God has blessed Glencross with. If you have questions 

you can talk to anyone on the mission board. 

Pastor Peter & Marian and Lawrence & Mathilda Klassen will be at 

the Conference Pastor's and leaders retreat in Pinawa on 

Wednesday to Friday.  Lawrence will be involved with the 

Conference business meetings on Friday and Saturday as well. 

Sunday, June 8th 
10:00am - Church Picnic @ Stanley Park, Shelter #2 
Please bring lawn chairs. 
Lunch - **NOTE!**  There will NOT be a fundraiser lunch 
Please bring a picnic lunch for your family 
Supper - Wiener roast - bring your own food & drink, condiments 
supplied. 
In case of rain, please meet at the church at 10am for the service, 
followed by an indoor lunch. 

Summer Schedule - Just a reminder that we will be starting our 

summer worship schedule on June 29th - Aug. 31st.  There will be 
no Sunday School during this time and the Worship Service will 
begin at 10 am. 

Missionaries of the week: Lydia&Doug Walker, Working with: MCC Canada, 
Position: Executive Assistant/HRIS Resources), Home Church: Morrow 
Gospel Church 
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